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| object to the proposed extension

The extension is too large. Its height and length will mean a significant loss of light.

The slope of the road means that the height of the proposed extension at the boundary wall would be 2.8m (as
viewed from no 5) rather than 2.4m since there is a 40cm height difference between the ground levels of the
adjacent properties. The length of the extension also means that a significant proportion of the natural light
falling on the window of the sitting room of my flat will be lost.

I am an 83 yr ol I with mobility issues and most of my time is spent in the sitting room of the ground
floor flat. The only window of that room would face the proposed extension and the loss of light would be
overwhelming.
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